From: Zoning

Sent: Thursday, January 02, 2020 4:06 PM
To: Swinton, Tammy M
Subject: FW: 10100 Gandy Blvd zoning notice

From: Janice Cook <jcook1481@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 02, 2020 3:01 PM
To: Zoning <zoning@co.pinellas.fl.us>
Subject: 10100 Gandy Blvd zoning notice

I am a resident at Gateway Mobile Home Park where a zoning notice has been placed at the front of the property. My
address in Gateway is 10441 Bay Street NE, Saint Petersburg FL 33716.

My mobile home currently resides on leased property at Gateway Mobile Home Park. The zoning notice states that a
request has been made on reference to the property by William Hulett and John Kendall. Neither of these individuals
have provided any written information to the over 300 homeowners that lease property about this issue.

Before any action is approved by the Zoning Board or Board of Commissions, | request that Misters Hulett and Kendall
provide all of the residents located in Gateway Mobile Home Park with written information and reasons why this action
is being taken. This is a 55+ community where the elderly and disabled are on limited incomes. Any action taken by
either of these two men has NEVER caused a decrease on rent but always causes an increase on rent.

Please require them to provide the requested information to the homeowners. Thank you for your attention to this
matter.

Sincerely,
Janice Cook



